
        City of Apache Junction 

         Home of the Superstition Mountains 

 

                           
 

DATE:  NOVEMBER 18, 2024 

 

TO:   MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL MEMBERS 

  

THROUGH: BRYANT POWELL, CITY MANAGER 

 

FROM:   TED WOLFF, PUBLIC WORKS DIRECTOR 

     

SUBJECT:  AGREEMENT FOR GRUBER POWER SERVICES 

 

 

 

Staff respectfully requests the mayor and city council consider a proposal to enter into 

an agreement with Gruber Power Services for the purpose of replacing the 1,000 AMP 

Main Service Switchboard located at the Library.  

 

This scope of work will include the demolition and removal of the existing 1000AMP DB-

SES/Distribution Panel Board and replacing with a new 3-Phase, 4-Wire, 120/240Volt, 

1000AMP, Exterior NEMA12 Enclosure. Electrical engineering, permit, and weekend 

overtime labor is included. 

 

Staff recommends entering into a contract with Gruber Power Services available through 

the State of Arizona Cooperative Contract Number CTR063425 in an amount not to 

exceed $296,689.30 which includes a 10% contingency fee.  

 


